
 

SOLICITATION ADDENDUM 
 CITY OF PHOENIX 

Water Services Department 
200 W. Washington Street   

9th Floor 
Phoenix, AZ 85003 

wsdprocurement@phoenix.gov 

 

IFB 2425-WWT-691 Addendum #2  
Page 1 of 1 

 
Cancelled – Modular Storage and Dosing Systems for 

Ferrous Chloride with PRI-SC 
 

 
Please make the following changes to the above-referenced solicitation: 
 
 
Under Phoenix City Code § 43-12(H) and Solicitation § I, ¶ 16, it is in the best interest of the City to cancel the 
above referenced Invitation for Bid (IFB) for Modular Storage and Dosing Systems for Ferrous Chloride with PRI-
SC. The City of Phoenix intends to resolicit a similar solicitation at a later, yet-to-be-determined date. In 
accordance with Phoenix City Code § 43-36 and Solicitation § I, ¶ 17, the Solicitation Transparency Policy 
remains in effect. 
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